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Hem 4 (c) Discussion on the implementation of the previous decisions of IGWG
Fourth Draft of Conclusions and Recommendations

The Working Group reiterates its commilment 1o ensure that the language of its
recommendations is consistent with the language enshrined in the provisions of the DDPA
and the Ouicome Document of the Durban Review Conference.

The Working Group supports the efforts of the High Commissioner for Human Rights to
continue incorporating the implementation of the Durban Declaration and Programme of
Action in the human rights mainstreaming in the whole UN system, including through an
inferagency task force, and welcomes the leadership of the High Commissioner in this

regard.

The Working Group decides to allocate sufficient time in iis upcoming sessions, within the
exisling timeframe and mandate, for Member Staies and other stakeholders, inciuding
regional organizations, civil society, national human rights institutions and indigenous
peoples,. to share iheir experience, including on geod practices, implementation of ICERD,
DDPA and the Outcome Document of the Durban Review Conference.,

The Working Group agrees that at the beginning of each session it will review progress on
implementation of recommendations adopied at the preceding session.

The Working Group commits to undertake further measures, with the assistance of QHCHR,
to increase awareness on its recommendations and other relevant reports and studies by
buman rights mechanisms at the level of the Human Rights Council in order to enhance the
effective implementation of the Working Group’s recommendations and facilitate follow-up

activities.

The Working Group commits to adopt recommendations that are action-oriented and
formujaled in a clear manner, ensuring their reflection in the respective resolutions of the

Human Rights Council.

The Working Group acknowledges the achievements of OHCHR and calls on it to continue
collecting information, including through questionnaires, provided by stakeholders on the
implementation of the DDPA and make it available in dve time to the Working Group. The
Working Group urges stakeholders 1o reply prompily to questionnaires. The Working Group
requests that the cellected information is placed on the website of O CHR, which hias to be
duly and timely updated, and linked to the section on the Qutcome Document of the Durben

Review Conference. '

The Working Group emphasizes the high importance of elaboratin g and adopting nafional
action plans to combat racial discrimination and related intolerance, with the sciive
participation of all stakeholders. To this end, it calls on Member States to provide
mnformation to the Secretariat on measures taken in this regard, It also calls on OHCHR to
assist efforts of Member States to draft and revise national action plans. The Working Group
emphasizes the need for the relevant UN bodies and specialized agencies to provide, within
their existing budgels, technical cooperation to enhance the effective implementation of
ICERD, DDPA and the Qutceme Document of the Durban Review Conference. It futher



